
 

 

 
     
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
Two weeks of school have already flown by and there’s another bank holiday on Monday to enjoy! 
 
Share & Shine Events: 
We are resuming all our face to face opportunities and are delighted to be able to invite you to some 
‘Share & Shine’ events later this half-term. This is an opportunity to come in to your child’s classroom and 
see what they’ve been learning and look at their books. The format will be a little different in each class, 
however children may present their learning to you as a class or in groups and might even recite a poem or 
sing you a song! These sessions will be towards the end of the school day at 2.30pm, each class has a 
different day so that parents have the chance to visit all their children’s Share & Shine events. Please look 
at the dates section of the newsletter for the dates. 
 
Parking: 
Please remember that no-one should stop to let children out,  or park, on the yellow-zig zags outside 
school (even if a blue badge holder) this is for the safety of our whole community,  thank you. 
 
Scooter and bike safety: 
Its great that children want to ride their bikes and scooters to and from school and around the village at 
other times, please ensure children are carefully supervised or have the required maturity and skill to be 
safe  if unsupervised; we have had some concerns raised from parents and the community over safe 
scooting/riding on or near roads – thank you. 
 
Parents’ Meetings: 
We had a really good take-up for teacher and parent meetings with most appointments being kept. Thank 
you for meeting with teachers to discuss your child’s progress; we really want to work in partnership with 
you to be able to offer every child the very best chances of achieving their potential!  
 
Name labels: 
We know its frustrating when children lose their belongings, we ask that you please CLEARLY NAME 
everything, particularly uniform items (as they all look the same) and then we can return lost items to their 
owners. Thank you! 
 
Enjoy the bank holiday weekend, we’ll see you back on Tuesday! 
Best wishes -       Mrs Clare Talbot – Headteacher                                                                                                            

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

  (More dates coming next term) 
 
Monday 2nd May   Bank Holiday – school closed 
Monday 9th May    Y6 KS2 SATS week begins 
Wednesday 18th May   Robins’ Share & Shine for Parents 2.30pm 
Monday 23rd May   Swans’ Share & Shine for Parents 2.30pm 
Tuesday 24th May    Doves Share & Shine for Parents 2.30pm 
Wednesday 25th May   Owls Share & Shine for Parents 2.30pm 
Thursday 26th May   School Jubilee Celebrations  - school closes at 3.10pm for Half-Term 
Friday 27th May    Additional day of holiday in lieu of Jubilee 
Monday 30th May-Friday 3rd June HALF-TERM Holiday 
Friday 17th June    Sports Afternoon – more details to come  - parents welcome! 
Tuesday 21st June   New Reception 2022 Parents’ Meeting 6pm 
Wednesday 20th July   Last day of Term – school closes at 3.10pm for SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Together We Can: Staff-Pupils-Family 
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